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On February .5, 2001, the Canadian Centre for Foreign Policy Developmentconvened a commun ity meeting to follow-up the 1998 National Forum and theJune 8, 2000 release of thefederal government'sforeign policy paper, "Th~eNorthern Dimension of Canada's Foreign Policy. " The roundtable broughttogether academics, Board of Governors of the University of the Arctic,conservationists, government officiais, Indigenous organizations, non-goverzmentorganizations, and Yukon College to look at Canada's relations and links with itsArctic neighbours, the University of the Arctic, and regional aspects of US. -Canada relations.

Key items emerging from the discussion included:

0 The need for advancing transboundary civil society relations and cooperation tomeet new challenges, such as resource exploitation in the Arctic National WildlifeRange (ANWR).
* The growing confidence and outward-looking perspective of First Nations whichare actively looking for social, political and economic ties across borders, inYukon, Northwest Territories, British Columnbia, Alaska, and Russia, amongothers.
* The need to mnclude meaningfully civil society and Indigenous Peoples in thediscussions and decisions about the construction of pipelines.* The Canadian government desire to expand the mandate of the Arctic Council tolook at social issues through the lens of sustainable development, rather than justenvironmnital nrcittinntll (o,.n A"


